
Ice River Sustainable Solutions / Blue 
Mountain Plastics Recycling
 
At BMP Recycling (Blue Mountain Plastics Recycling), we 
buy PET (Polyethylene Terephthalate ) plastic bales from 
municipal recycling facilities across Canada and the 
Northern US. We process and sort the materials into 
different colours of plastic, removing any foreign 
content.  Our facility recycles 55 million pounds of PET 
plastic per year; mostly coming from Ontario’s blue box 
program. We produce clear and blue plastic flake that will 
be used in our 100% recycled water bottles.
 
Thermoform clam shell packaging is a type of food grade 
pre-formed plastic tray that normally can’t be recycled. 
We convinced Materials Recovery Facilities it could be 
included in our PET bales so that it gets recycled into our 
100% recycled water bottles. This saves millions more 
pounds of plastic from going to landfills each year.
 
Recycled PET plastic has the lowest carbon footprint vs. 
other materials like cartons, glass or aluminum and is by 
far the safest and most recyclable material available for 
food and beverage packaging. We make our rPET resin 
entirely out of 100% recycled plastic. And we do it in a 
closed loop where the resin we sell is made into 
sustainable packaging that’s recycled and returned to us 
to be turned into resin – over and over again.
iceriversustainablesolutions.com
485387 30 Sideroad, Shelburne, Ontario, L9V 3N5
Cheers to all
Rob

https://iceriversustainablesolutions.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/485387+30+Sideroad,%0D%0AShelburne,+Ontario,+L9V+3N5?entry=gmail&source=g

